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Flood mitigation measures, including the raising of Warragamba Dam are crucial to saving lives in 
the Hawkesbury Nepean Valley. 
Tens of thousands of people are at great risk in the event of larger floods and many are unaware of 
the potential for such a major disaster. 
It is up to the government to implement the strategies identified in recent studies to save lives. 
Raising the dam is NOT a green light for more development but rather, honouring the duty of care 
owed to the people who are presently at risk. 


